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Rep. Kurtz’s Statement on Governor Evers Action on State Budget  

MADISON – Representative Tony Kurtz (R-Wonewoc) released the following statement about 

the biennial budget bill that Governor Evers signed into law today.  

“The Republican led legislature sent Governor Evers a reasonable, responsible, and realistic state 

budget. It invested in the state’s priorities while also making a historic tax cut. I am proud of the 

budget we sent to the Governor and I am glad the Governor did the right thing and signed our 

budget. The budget that was signed into law is a stark contrast of the budget Governor Evers 

proposed a few months ago with over $1 billion in new tax increases. This bipartisan bill shows 

the work the legislature did to listen to the people. I’m glad the Governor listened too.” 
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